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BIG MOVES AHEAD: OUR TUKWILA BRANCH HAS A
NEW HOME COMING THIS APRIL!

BIGFOOT

CONSTRUCTION SUPPLY

TUKWILA BRANCH
MOVING IN APRIL

4322 S 104TH PL,
TUKWILA, WA 98178

COMING SOON /i

- < EAR =
OFFICIAL GRAND OPENING ANNOUNCEMENTS WILL 5 Y
BE RELEASED IN EARLY APRIL. =
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WORK ANNIVERSARIES

JUST FOLLOWING UP"... TO CELEBRATE—BIGFOOT’S
A-TEAM—ON THEIR WORK ANNIVERSARIES!

Riley Woodard

——

March marks four years since Riley Woodard joined the Bigfoot team,
and we couldn’t be more grateful to have him. Since 2021, Riley has
been a key part of our Inside Sales team, bringing a wealth of
knowledge, an unbeatable work ethic, and just the right amount of
humor to keep the office lively.

Whether he’s helping customers find the right products or “just
following up” on quotes, Riley is always on top of his game. He's
earned the nickname “The Rizzler”, but let’s be honest—his true claim
to fame is that shiny bald head we all love to give him a hard time
about.

Riley, you are a staple within our Tukwila shop. Thank you for everything you do! Bigfoot
wouldn’t be the same without you. Cheers to MANY more years of hard work, laughs, and
follow-ups!

Mark Stoneback

March marks two years since "Stoney” joined the Bigfoot team, and in
that short time, he's made a huge impact. As the Kent Branch Manager
and member of the Inside Sales team, Mark brings years of industry
experience, extensive knowledge, and the driest humor this side of the
supply yard.

Whether he's talking shop, cracking jokes, or making sure his Kent crew
is well-fed (seriously, the man never forgets a lunch run), Mark is
always looking out for his team. His dedication to his work, his
customers, and his Bigfoot family is second to none.

Mark, we appreciate everything you do! Thanks for keeping things running smoothly—and
keeping us laughing along the way. We look forward to more sales, sandwiches, and
sarcasm in 2025!




